
From: @rudpedersen.com> 
Sent: 10 February 2021 09:24 
To:  (CAB-TIMMERMANS) 
Cc: 
Subject: 

transformation of the automotive industry by 2050 in the context of green 
 Bosch, Daimler, Mahle International 

Categories: Green Category 

Dear 

Many thanks for your email. 

it back to the automotive value chain and aim to confirm shortly. 

Best regards, 

From: @ec.europa.eu> 
Date: Wednesday, 10 February 2021 at 09:14 
To: @rudpedersen.com> 
Cc: @rudpedersen.com> 
Subject: 



BMW Group, Total, Bosch, Daimler, Mahle International 
 
Dear  
  
Daniel will be happy to attend but 24 Feb will not work. Would there be an option in the first week of 
March, say the mornings of 2nd or 3rd? 
  
Best regards, 

  
  
  

 
  

 
Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans 
  
  

 

European Commission 
BERL 12/  
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
+32  

@ec.europa.eu 

  
  

  

From: @rudpedersen.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 5:04 PM 
To: MES Daniel (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc:  (CAB-TIMMERMANS) 

@ec.europa.eu>;  
@rudpedersen.com> 

Subject:
transformation of the automotive industry by 2050 in the context of green 

  
Dear Mr Mes, 
  
I would like to follow up the meeting you had with the automotive industry 
value chain on 2 June 2020 discussing the technological transition of the 
industry in line with the EU climate goals, including ZF Group, BMW, Total, 
Mahle International, Daimler, Bosch. 
  
The legislative agenda has developed since then, as has the industry, and the 
situation itself due to the corona pandemic and the recovery in response. 



Following the constructive discussion, we would very much appreciate a 
discussion on the recent updates and policy thinking. I propose on behalf of the 
informal value chain coalition to organise a virtual roundtable. For an 

oduction/site managers from the factory 
floor to discuss the practical terms of the transformation to cut back the 
emissions. To keep the event dynamic we are happy to work with an external 
moderator - , former MEP who has worked on transport emissions as 
a coordinator of the ENVI Committee. 
  
We would envisage the 75-minute roundtable for the end of February/ 
beginning of March, but I would like to accommodate to your schedule which is 
surely busy. I propose 24 February 10:00 or the following week.  
  
Please let me know if you would accept this invitation and thank you in advance 
for your consideration. I am happy to answer any follow up questions.  
  
Kind regards, 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 

 


		2021-11-17T16:08:55+0000




